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PUBLIC MEETING - February 28, 2019

S.R. 5/U.S. 1 Box Culvert Replacement

from Ernest Sands Road to North of Friendship Place
Financial Project ID No.: 437937-1, Brevard County

PROPOSED ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT),
District Five, is holding a public meeting regarding the
S.R. 5/U.S. 1 Box Culvert Replacement project from
Ernest Sands Road to north of Friendship Place near
Rockledge, Brevard County. (See project location map to
the right.)

YOU ARE INVITED TO A PUBLIC MEETING
Date: February 28, 2019
Time: Open House from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Location: Unitarian Universalist Church
3115 Friendship Place
Rockledge, FL 32903

The purpose of this project is to design a realignment
and replacement of the existing 4-foot by 2-foot
concrete box culvert with a two-barrel 6-foot by 3-foot
concrete box culvert to alleviate flooding in the vicinity
during and after heavy rainfall.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race,
color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or
family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns
relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by
contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI
Coordinator at jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require
translation services (free of charge) should contact Daniel Simpson, FDOT project manager by phone at 386-943-5394,
or via email at Daniel.simpson@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the workshop. If you are hearing or
speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).
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PUBLIC MEETING LOCATION:
Unitarian Universalist Church
3115 Friendship Place
Rockledge, FL 32903

N Wickham Rd

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Jude Jean-Francois, FDOT Project Manager
719 South Woodland Boulevard

Deland, Florida 32720

Phone: 386-943-5487

Email: jude.jean-francois@dot.state.fl.us

You may also visit the project website at
www.CFLRoads.com. Type 437937-1 in the
search box, and click on the project name in the
search results.




